There’s security in a warm quilt
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Needle and Friends Quilt Guild donated 16 quilts to the Liberal Area Rape Crisis and Domestic
Violence Service Center at its January meeting. Receiving the quilt from Luana Walker are
LARC/DVS Manager/Outreach Coordinator Diane Tillson, children’s advocate/risk prevention
director Sadie Madden and director Hope Alvarez. The quilts were made by the guild members,
and they also have made 15 Quilts of Valor to send to Fort Riley. Courtesy photo
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